
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER UNITING 2 SERVE

It’s been a long couple of months 
We’ve tried to keep you all informed via our weekly VLOG but for those of you paying close attention, 
you know we didn’t even get those out every week.  On September 4th, Dylan’s younger brother 
Derek passed away in a tragic car accident.  2 days later Dylan was on a plane headed to Alabama to 
help his dad and 2 days after that Missy was on her way to Pennsylvania to prepare for their arrival.  

 1

Pray 

THAT WE ARE ABLE TO 
QUICKLY RECOVER 
FROM OUR TRIP TO 

THE US AND GET 
SETTLED IN BACK INTO 
OUR NORMAL ROUTINE

Pray 

FOR CONTINUED 
HEALING FOR OUR 

FAMILY AS WE 
PROCESS THE LOSS 

OF DYLAN’S 
BROTHER 

Praise 

THAT OUR TRIP WAS  
WITHOUT INCIDENT 
AND GOD PROVIDED 

MANY PEOPLE TO 
HELP US DURING 

THIS DIFFICULT TIME 

Praise 

GOD USED OUR TIME IN 
THE STATES TO TAKE CARE 

OF SOME PERSONAL 
THINGS AND HELP IN THE 

HOME OFFICE WITH 
VARIOUS NEEDS 

HOME AT LAST
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It was a whirlwind of emotions and logistics, but we were blessed 
to be there for and with family.  We can’t thank you all enough for 
your enduring love and support for us during this difficult time.   

Preparing for 2020 
This time we had in the US gave us a different perspective to 
reflect upon.  Our team of Guatemalans did excellently in handling 
the daily operations of serving the families in the community.  We 
even had someone else step up to help in our absence, who we are 
in the process of bringing on as an official volunteer!   

Missy continues her studies and is trying to find ways to 
accomplish her practicum and internships while training our new 
volunteer while meeting with families again. Dylan is working to 
give more autonomy to our team so he can focus more on 
fundraising for the ministry as a whole and participate as a 
member of the Servants Executive Team.  Our goal has always 
been to create an indigenously run ministry in Guatemala that 
needs little oversight from us.  This occasion to go to the US forced 
us into a testing ground to see how prepared our team is for that. 

As the year comes to a close we are witnessing graduations, 
preparing for school to start again in January, evaluating families 
and our care for them, while also reflecting upon what we did well 

this year and how 
we can improve.  
Please join us in 
prayer for God to 
give us 20/20 vision 
for 2020 as we 
continue to seek his 
will not only for our 
ourselves but also 
the ministry as a 
whole. 

These past couple 
months we were 
taught how much 
we are truly loved 
by all of you as you 
helped us in our 
time of need.  We 
are so blessed by 
you all!  Gracias.
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We were also blessed 
to spend time with 

family and friends we 
haven’t seen in a while!

We weren’t able to see 
everyone, but we hope to 
make up for those missed 
connections during our 
next planned trip to the 
US.  Most people have 
been asking us when that 
will be and the simple 
answer is, “we don’t know 
yet, but once we do, so 
will you!”


	Pray
	That we are able to quickly recover from our trip to the US and get settled in back into our normal routine

	Pray
	For continued healing for our family as we process the loss of Dylan’s brother

	Praise
	That our trip was  without incident and god provided many people to help us during this difficult time

	Praise
	God used our time in the states to take care of some personal things and help in the home office with various needs
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